OPTIONAL SITE VISIT

R-3307 (C202848)

Carteret County

Notification is hereby given that all interested contractors will
have an opportunity at 10:00 a.m. on January 8, 2014 to visit
the project site and gain access to the existing US 70 Bascule
bridge that is to be removed by the Contractor as part of this
project. The site visit opportunity is non-mandatory. Note
that hard hat, boots, and safety vest will be required for this
site visit. All interested parties should meet at the site of the
existing bridge and park on the shoulder of the road.
Questions concerning this optional site visit should be
directed to Mr. Brad McMannen at (252) 725-1617 or Mr. Ed
Eatmon at (252) 230-0928.



